
Subject: Pico Project - 1330 Pico Boulevard
From: Alfred Fraijo Jr. <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>
Date: 1/3/19, 3:14 PM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>

Hi Gerald, I am following up to confirm if you had the opportunity to schedule a time to
discuss with Ken Bernstein the motion to remove the site from the HPOZ.  Per our
discussion, we have not had any success connecting with Planning on this matter.  I
assume they are differing to Ken as per the ordinance.

Thank you.
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